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Since vote-by-mail is the most fraud friendly means of voting, as per a federal report 

co-written by Jimmy Carter more than a decade ago, I STRONGLY SUPPORT 

PASSAGE OF SB210.   

 

In so doing, Oregonians can once again BEGIN TO have confidence in the integrity 

of a voting process that is plagued by outdated voter rolls, as witness by Oregon 

being sued by Judicial Watch for fraudulent rolls; where dead people and those no 

longer living in Oregon cast many ballots; ballot stuffing at drop boxes, and noncitizen 

voting, among others. 

 

In-person voting at a local precinct voting is not racist, as deluded groups claim; 

rather, all people, regardless of race are more than intelligent enough to determine 

where a precinct is located in their neighborhood and how to get there.  To think 

otherwise is itself a racist belief.  Mail-in ballots will still be used as they once were for 

a small percentage of absentee voters. Indeed, going to a voting precinct that is 

staffed with locals promotes not only voting integrity but helps to build civic 

responsibility and neighborhood cohesion as a by-product of honest elections. 

 

Reestablish voting precincts where LEGAL Oregon citizens can cast their ballots.  It 

is time to move forward by going back to in-person voting on ONE day as was done 

for decades in this state. 

 

Nancy Nichols 

 


